November 1, 2011
Support for the People Affected by the Flooding in Thailand

AGC Asahi Glass Co., Ltd.

AGC (Asahi Glass Co., Ltd.; Headquarters: Tokyo; President & CEOQO: Kazuhiko Ishimura)
announces that the AGC Group will donate 30 million yen to support for the people affected by the
flooding in Thailand.

Since the AGC Group established its first subsidiary in Thailand in 1964, the AGC Group has been
engaged in manufacturing and sales of glass and various other products, all thanks to the support of
the people and community in the region.

The AGC Group expresses its heartfelt sympathy to those who suffer from the disaster, and sincerely
hopes that the affected areas will make earliest possible recovery.
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